Dear VMC Families,
A few updates….
Tomorrow (Thursday) December 10th at 7:00 PM we will be having our regular VMC Governing Board meeting on Zoom. The meeting is open to parent observers. If you are inclined to observe as a guest, please email vmcgb@hotmail.com by 5:00 PM tomorrow. You will receive a link with the zoom login information.
Used Book Sale….As a way of raising funds for various local charities, we will be selling our discarded library books. This used book sale will be held in the cafeteria on Monday and Tuesday and we are asking ELA teachers to make an effort to bring their classes down to take a look. If students are interested in making a purchase books will sell for $1.00 each (exact change please).  There will be books in both English and French. This is an easy and safe way to buy a few small gifts for family/friends.  Sanitary conditions will be respected.
Last week’s Anxiety Workshop presentation….. We received positive feedback from all our participants.  As requested the link to the slide deck is:
https://prezi.com/view/C2u8nWaInoVuAn9f5sVB/.
 
More information about next week and the week following the holiday break will be issued Friday.
 
Sincerest Regards,
Franca Cristiano
Principal


